
 
BANK SUPERINTENDENT'S NOTICE 

 TO INTERESTED PARTIES 
 
 
 Maine State Credit Union, Augusta, Maine notified the Superintendent of the Bureau of 
Financial Institutions on March 17, 2021 that it has withdrawn its application to merge with Midcoast 
Federal Credit Union, Freeport, Maine. The Bureau of Financial Institutions requires that a public 
notice of termination be provided to interested parties and published in the same manner as notice of 
the application first published on January 20, 2021. 
  
  

                                                            
Gardiner, Maine 
March 22, 2021 
 




